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KENT NETBALL SCHOOLS TOURNAMENTS 2013/14
EMERGING SCHOOLS NETBALL FESTIVAL BRIEFING

Dear Year 7 & 8 netballers,

We are delighted to be welcoming you to The Kent Netball Emerging Schools Festival, which is organised by Kent Netball.

We have asked your Coach to call you together today to discuss our requirements so that you are properly prepared for the event.  

Background

This festival is aimed at schools that are in the early stages of netball development.  It is hoped the festival will provide and opportunity for schools to play competitively against those of a similar ability from around the county.  The festival will take place at Rainham Girls’ School, on 2nd July 2014, 10.00am to 2.30pm approx.  It is for squads from Year 7 and Year 8 only.

Safety

This is a formal event that is run to England Netball rule standards and as such, you may find that there are a few differences to your experience of netball at school.  Please be advised that:
You are not allowed to have the following on court:

· Large or sharp hair adornments 
– eg bulldog-style hair clips or flower adornments are not allowed.
· Jewellery of any kind (except a medical alert bracelet, which must be taped)
 – eg piercings may not be taped.  If you cannot take out a stud, you will not be allowed to take part.

· Non-prescription sunglasses, hooded tops, hats or gloves

· Chewing gum
Please be prepared with:
· A bottle of water

· Full appropriate netball kit, as advised by your school
· Proper supportive training shoes rather than gym shoes
· Tied laces

· Short smooth nails – file them the night before
· Leave your jewellery at home.
Weather

It is unlikely to be cancelled due to the weather.  Please come prepared with sun screen or umbrellas as appropriate (!!)
Supporters

You are welcome to bring supporters along, however they must remain outside of the court areas.

Refreshments

The ladies in the café will be with us for the day.  They serve hot and cold drinks, as well as confectionery and bacon rolls/hot dogs.  You may choose to bring a little money for this.
We look forward to meeting you on the day.
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Kathy Moon  (  Kent Netball Schools Secretary

(  kmoon@kentnetball.co.uk 
www.kentnetball.co.uk
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